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States that Provide PMP Database Information to Prescribers and Dispensers 

Please see the companion compilation of statutes and regulations on the NAMSDL website for more specific information. 

* New York has passed legislation that will allow access to dispensers as soon as is practicable but no later than August 27, 2013. 
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